
 

 
The New Brighton Residents Association (NBRA) is closely monitoring the developments related to 

COVID-19 and following guidelines from local health authorities. The health and safety of our residents, 

staff and patrons are of the highest importance to the NBRA. 

On October 26, 2020, the Alberta Government released new mandatory guidelines and protocols with 

regards to social gatherings, by setting limits to 15 people per gathering.  The NBRA had to make a very 

difficult decision to postpone all facility rentals for the months of November & December while these 

restrictions are in effect.   

The NBRA apologizes for any inconvenience these limits may have caused, this decision did not come 

lightly and again was made with everyone’s health and safety top of mind.  We will re-evaluate the 

situation at the end of December. 

At this time, the NBRA will continue to accept facility rentals for January and onwards, however please 

note that bookings may be subject to cancellation or change due to the Covid-19 pandemic.  

Please contact our Customer Service Leader, Bryanna Lovely by emailing  rentals@nbra.ca or calling 403-

0781-6613, ext: 5 with any questions or concerns.  We thank you in advance for your understanding. 
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